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Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 
 

June 17, 2018 
 
 

 

 
 

Hymn 

Welcome/Announcements 

Opening Prayer 

Choir Number 

Hymn 

Prayer for the Missionary of the Week ............................... Mr. Scott Kiser 

Hymn 

Musical Offering 

Message from God’s Word ................................................... Pastor Ramler  

Benediction 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Sunday 6:00 p.m. Guest Speaker: Juan Terryn 

 7:15 p.m. VBS Collating  

Monday 7:00 p.m. Deacons’ Meeting 

Tuesday 7:00 p.m. Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship  

Wednesday 7:00 p.m. VBS Canvassing & Dinner 

Thursday 7:00 p.m.  Visitation 

 
 

 
 

  
 

June 24 Nursing Home Ministry 

June 24 Annual Budget Meeting 

June 24 Farewell Fellowship for Parkers 

June 26 VBS Workers’ Meeting (7 p.m.) 

July 3 Grandma Friends Bible Study 

July 7 Antietam Fireworks 

July 9-13 Vacation Bible School 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements 
 

We would like to wish all of our fathers a very happy Fathers’ Day! 
Please pick up a gift at the back table. 

VBS Collating & Canvassing  
After tonight’s evening service, please plan to help with collating materials 

for VBS. Light refreshments will be provided. Our annual canvassing night 

and dinner will be Wednesday, June 20. If you are planning to attend the 

dinner, please sign up today in the back lobby or see Debbie Jackson.  
 

Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship 
On Tuesday, June 18, the Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship will be meeting to 

cut out materials for VBS. Please plan to attend if you are interested in 

helping with this project. Please see Cindy Regner with any questions. 
 

VBS Pre-Registration 
As a help to those working registration, please pre-register your children by 

filling out registration cards and placing them in the basket on the back 

table. All children ages 4 through those entering the 8th grade are welcome. 

The registration cards are located in a box on the back table.  
 

VBS Donation Box  
Please consider donating bags of candy, small toys for prizes, or even 

money for snacks and awards for our upcoming Vacation Bible School. The 

donation box is located under the back table. Please see Pam Weddle for 

more details.  
 

VBS Stage Need 
Carol Black is looking for some artificial trees to use on the stage during 

VBS. If you have any trees that you are willing to lend, please let her know. 
 

Antietam Fireworks 
On Saturday, July 7, the Maryland Symphony Orchestra will be performing 

a free patriotic concert at the Antietam National Battlefield, followed by a 

fireworks display. A group will be meeting at the church at 5 p.m. to travel 

together to the event. Please sign up in the lobby if you plan to attend.  
 

Happy Birthday! 
June 17 Emily Wade 

June 22 John Koffman 

June 24 Valerie George 

June 26 Julie Honeycutt 

June 30 Neil Corselius 
 

Happy Anniversary! 
June 17 James & Karen Harrell 

June 22 David & Hilary Young 

June 28 Glenn & Glendaris Baker 

 

 June 17 June 24 

 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 
Juniors- D. Corselius Wade Young 

Primaries- D. Corselius Scott Corselius 

Beginners- R. Thompson Thompson Jackson 

Toddlers- C. Black Trice TBA 

 

*NURSERY 
Sunday School C. Corselius T. Watson 

Morning Worship N. Galbraith 

E. Wade 

N. Jones 

H. Young 

Evening Service J. Bell 

B. Bell 

** A. Parker 

T. Watson 

P. Annor 

** A. Parker 

Wednesday T. Watson 
E. Wade 

T. Watson 
C. Regner 

* Coordinator- Tammie Watson; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.) 
 

 

Missionary of the Week: Dions/Papua New Guinea 
The Dions have been able to help with a weekly Bible club near their 

house, and they praise God that there have been several visitors and 

that one of the regular attendees received Christ as his Savior. Please 

pray for his continued discipleship and for these new visitors’ 

salvations. This summer, Jeremy is teaching an adult Sunday school 

class and had the privilege to speak at a camp in Ohio. The Dions also 

praise God for a good GFA conference, where they were able to be 

refreshed and encouraged by fellow missionaries. Please keep 

Jeremy’s mother in your prayers, as she has been diagnosed with 

cancer and will undergo surgery on June 18. Please continue to pray 

for Caroline to have a safe delivery of their coming baby.  
 

 

 
 
 
 

     This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving    $     6,815.00 $ 332,602.00 

Tithes & Offerings Budget Needs      $     6,743.81 $ 337,190.50 

Faith Promise Giving       $        275.00 $   27,650.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs    $        563.46 $   28,173.00  

 

 
 

11:30 
 

Sunday School 105           Sunday Evening    54 

Sunday Morning   136 

Stewardship Report for June 10, 2018 
Special Coming Events 

This Week’s Events 

Order of Service 

Attendance Report for June 10, 2018 


